
Topic Not Assigned A Bill or Rule Number
2017-2018 Legislative Session
Development, drafting or introduction of a proposal relating to
ATCP 55, relating to meat processing. WFU is
concerned about the effect that rule changes will have
on rabbit producers.
Action Intended To Affect:  Both Legislative matter and rule
Wisconsin Farmers Union
Notified Date: 8/19/2016

https://lobbying.wi.gov/Who/PrincipalInformation/2015REG/Information/6149?tab=Interests
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